
 

 

 

 

Bulkley Valley 
Community Resources Board 
Box 577 
Smithers BC  V0J 2N0 

 
August 11, 2009 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Eskelin 
District Recreation Officer 
Ministry of Tourism, Culture and the Arts 
PO Box 5000 – 3726 Alfred Ave 
Smithers BC  V0J 2N0 
 
Re:  File No.’s Rec. 98167, 98169, 98171, 98173 
 
Dear Mr Eskelin: 
 
The Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board (BVCRB) has reviewed the above listed recreation 
referrals and finds that they are all considered to be consistent with the Bulkley Valley Land and 
Resource Management Plan and existing recreational access management agreements. 
 
The BVCRB is currently trying to develop a Recreation Access Management Plan for the Bulkley TSA.  It 
is felt that this plan is necessary to guide decisions on the approval of recreation projects, such as the 
ones listed above, and to help reduce recreational use conflicts in the future. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Greg Storie 
Chair, Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board 


